
Head of Pre-school and Nursery 

Our topic will continue with the theme ‘Christmas’. In class we are learning about Christmas traditions 
from around the world making comparisons with our traditions and celebrations.  

 

Learning intentions linked to class subject:  

• Looking at similarities and differences that connect us to and distinguish us from others.  

• Retell the Christmas story.  

• Learning about different faiths, traditions, and cultures.  
 
Letter sound is ‘H’. The children's work is lovely, and we use their collages to promote speech sounds 
at carpet time.  

 

Just a few gentle reminders, the school photographer will be in school On Monday 29th November till 
12’oclock. Homework gets sent out weekly could you complete this with your children. They take 
pride in seeing their homework displayed in class.   

 

We would like to wish Miss McGee a fond farewell and good luck in her new job. We have 
two new teaching staff joining us at Sunbeams, we welcome a Miss Yates and Mr Kelly who will join in 
January 2022.  

 

The Christmas Nativity is being held on Friday the 10th of December, all children to be at school for 
9am. Don’t forget to send your child into school wearing a white t-shirt black or grey trousers, girls 
can wear black leggings. There will be no afternoon session on that day, children are to be collected 
at 12’oclock unless they attend all day, then its normal collection time.  

 

Unfortunately, due to building works still ongoing I have taken the decision not to invite you along 
to watch this year's performances. Of course, I realise how disappointing that will 
be. Don't forget you can order a DVD of their performance; Mrs Plowman will take your order. 
The cost of the DVD will be £5.00 raising funds to buy new equipment. 
 
Mrs I Edwards , Head of Pre-school and Nursery 

 


